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1995 GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS MATERIALS

November 1, 1994 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS NO. 111-94 FEDERAL LEGISLATION
COMMITTEE NO. 35-94 FEDERAL LEGISLATION MEMBERS NO. 33-94 RE: 1995 GOVERNMENT
AFFAIRS MATERIALS As part of
the Institute's Government Affairs program, the Legislative Affairs Department provides
regular reports on Congressional and Administration activities that affect the investment
management industry. In connection with such reporting, the Institute provides
Government Affairs binders to house the memoranda and newsletters regarding the
Government Affairs program. You are on the list to receive the Institute's Government
Affairs materials, and therefore, the 1995 Government Affairs mailings and a binder will be
sent to you beginning in January. You do not need to take any action to continue to receive
the Government Affairs mailings and binder. However, if you do not wish to receive a
binder, or if you would like to be taken off the Legislative Affairs mailing list, please
complete the attached form and return it to Kathleen Bovello, Director of Legislative
Communications, by November 18. If you have questions, or wish additional information,
please call the Legislative Affairs Department at 202/326-5890. Julie Domenick Senior Vice
President Legislative Affairs Attachment Investment Company Institute 1995 Government
Affairs Materials Response Form G Please remove my name from the list to receive
Government Affairs materials. G Please do not send me a 1995 Government Affairs Binder.
Please keep me on the mailing list to receive Government Affairs materials. To expedite
processing, please fill in the information below as it appears on the mailing label (or attach
label). Name: Company: Phone: Fax: Please return to: Kathleen Bovello Legislative Affairs
Department Investment Company Institute 1401 H Street, NW Washington, DC 20005 Fax:
202/326-5899
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